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Electronic versions of the September 2013 issue of Oceanography 
now available 
 
Over the last two days, all TOS members were sent a message providing 
instructions on accessing full electronic versions of the September issue 
online, and on iOS and Android devices (Kindle coming soon). If you did not 
see this information, please search for a message from the following address: 
Distribution233@qmags.com. If you are still having difficulty, please contact 
Jenny at jenny@tos.org. As mentioned previously, the June 2013 issue will 
be distributed as soon as it is available. 
 
 
 
Ocean Sciences Meeting (OSM) Registration is open! 
 
Registration and abstract submission are now open for the 2014 Ocean 
Sciences Meeting to be held 23-28 February 2014 in Honolulu, Hawaii at the 
following website: http://www.sgmeet.com/osm2014. 
We encourage you to review the information, especially the session list 
http://www.sgmeet.com/osm2014/sessionlist.asp and begin your plans to 
present at the meeting.   
 
Paid registration is required for all abstract submissions and must be 
accompanied by credit card payment when submitting online. Those who 
submit abstracts online must be prepared to register and submit at the same 
time. The abstract deadline of 4 October will be strictly adhered to in 
order to plan the program and schedule the presentations for the meeting. 
Late submissions will not be accepted. 
 
Even if you have contacted organizers previously by email, all requests for 
auxiliary meetings, town halls, and workshops should be submitted 
online. A form is available on the meeting web site.  Please use this form to 
request space for supplemental meetings, workshops, town halls and other 
special events.  Only requests submitted using the on-line form will be 
considered.  Requests received after the 4 October deadline may be able to 
be accommodated on an as-available basis. 
 
Please contact Lynda West (lyndaw@sgmeet.com) at the conference office if 
you have any questions (254.776.3550). 
 
If you have questions about the scientific program, please contact the 
meeting co-chairs: 
 
Jonathan Sharp (ASLO) jsharp@udel.edu 



 
Mel Briscoe (TOS) mel@briscoe.com 
 
Eric Itsweire (AGU) eitsweir@nsf.gov 
 
For practical and logistical information, contact Lynda West, ASLO Business 
Office, at lyndaw@sgmeet.com or by phone at 1-800-929-2756 (USA, 
Canada, and the Caribbean) or 254-776-3550 (Other locations). 


